

2019 Spring Trap Shooting Tournament

Thursday, May 30, 2019

Use the entry form below to register yourself for the NEW Spring Trap Shooting Tournament at Lake of the Ozarks. We are collecting the registration fee of \$120.00/person in advance. Please send this along with your meeting registration fee to Ted Barlows (full payment instructions can be found in the 2019 Spring Meeting Registration From). The registration fee includes all equipment (you have the option of bringing your own shotgun and/or hearing protection if you'd prefer to), safety training, round-trip shuttle transportation, lunch and prize funding.

Special Supplier Note: For those interested in enhancing the prize fund, please let Chris Milligan know by May 13th if you plan to donate additional prizes. This helps the planning process and ensures every supplier gets a fair shot at participating.

Please complete this form and mail to Chris Milligan (or call Chris at the phone number below and provide your details so he can fill out for you):

Chris Milligan
Trilogy Essential Ingredients
11106 Alan Shepard Drive
Maryland Heights, MO 63043
O: 314-753-5266

CMilligan@TrilogyEl.com
Please Type or Print:

Name			
Address			
City	ST	Zip	
Phone Number			

PLEASE RETURN YOUR ENTRY FEES AND REGISTRATION FORM TO CHRIS MILLIGAN NO LATER THAN MAY 15, 2019.

For the Die-Hard Fishermen: If you are not interested in the NEW trap shooting event, you have the option to arrange for your own guided bass fishing boat instead. There is no MDPA registration fee for fishing this year, as it is the responsibility of the individual to arrange and pay for any fishing excursion. We recommend reaching out to Ben with Hawg Stump Guide Service to make arrangements:

Hawg Stump Guide Service: www.hawgstumpguideservice.net

P: 573-216-6567 | E: hawgstump@hotmail.com